
Who’s who here at Nursery 

Sarah  -  Tiddlers  
We welcomed Sarah at the 
Nursery last month to run 
the Tiddler group which she 
is doing so amazingly! Not 
only is she singing, reading, 
playing, painting (plus more) 
with the children she is 

teaching them to sign. Starting off with 
simple words they are picking it up so well.  
The children love their new carer and 
Sarah loves her new group. She has so 
many ideas of what she wants to do, we 
can’t wait to find out what they are!  
Watch this space and well done Sarah! 

Darcy  -  Juniors  
Completing 12 months here 
as a student, Darcy now a 
fully qualified practitioner 
returns to Nursery to run 
the Junior group. She was 
delighted to find out that 

most of the children in her new group were 
ones that she looked after when they were 
in the Baby group. We can’t wait to have 
Darcy back with her abundance of energy 
and enthusiasm  -  “go Juniors go ….”! 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
Well that’s January over!  I’m sure most of us feel the same in the month of January, thank 
goodness the January blues don’t affect the children.  To them it’s just another month and in 
their own little happy world they continue to be themselves, play, laugh, smile and bring us 
happiness.  I’d like to say thank you to Alfie’s Mummy, Kirsty, for bringing in their family pups -
Rosie and Jim.  The children (and staff) adore them.  I’m planning on bringing in my little Cavapoo, 
Izzy, soon -  she’s like a little teddy bear.  If any families have gentle pets that they’d like to 
bring in, please let us know and I’m sure we can organise a visit.  Happy reading, Mandi. 

Invest … in the best!   

with The Lyme Nursery www.lymenurseryschool.co.uk / Tel 01782 616188 

Staff and Room Updates  
With the re-opening of two groups this year, 
we’d like to update you on who’s in each group 
from the 6th March.  We have employed a 
new qualified member of staff, Darcy, to run 
the Junior group and a new apprentice, 
Connie, who will work with Lorraine in 
Toddlers.  Of course there will be times to 
cover holidays or sickness where the staff 
have to change, but these instances are few 
and far between.  The best thing though with 
our Nursery is that every staff member 
knows every child.  Cuddles are given to all!  
 
Baby Group:-  Maria, Tori, Beth  
Tiddler Group:- Sarah, Amba.  
Toddler Group:- Lorraine, Connie  
Junior Group:-  Darcy, Sasha  
Pre-school:-  Isobel, Libby  
 
If you have any questions, please do let us 
know. Next week we also say our very sad 
farewell’s to the best cook EVER!  Will miss 
you so so much Hannah, your cooking, your 
baking, your singing  -  but most of us we’ll 
miss you and your beautiful smile x  
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Dates for your diary 

February 14th  -  Valentines Funday (wear red) 

W/c March 6th  -  Holi 2023 Festival of Colours 
(more details to follow) 

April 7th, 10th, 11th  -  Closed for Easter 


